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Components 

Sarah-Lee Vertical (V1) 

 

 
Installation Cover 

(E) 

 

 Protect and Prevents 
building rubble from 
blocking system when busy 
with installation 

 

 

Material – ABS Plastic 
 

Code – HT/IC 

 
 

Stainless Steel 
Grid/Grate 

(F) 

 

 100mm x 100mm  

 Stainless steel grate/grid 

 Punched for optimal water 
flow. 

 Provide smooth, elegant & 
authentically pleasing 
finish. 

 Removable for safe & easy 
cleaning 

 

 
Material – 304 Grade S/Steel 

 
Code – HT/SSG100 

 
Base Connector 

(D) 
 

 

 Grid/Grate holding device 

 Square and Height 
adjustable 

 UV Protection Agent 
  
Max Cut Off Height = 22 mm 
LxBxH= 100 x 100 x 77 
Spigot = 110mm  
50mm/75mm Side Outlet 
 

 
 

 
Material – ABS Plastic 

 
Code – HT/BC 

 

  



    

              

Page 2 C o m p o n e n t s  /  S a r a h - L e e  V e r t i c a l  V 4 . 0  
 

 

 

 
Top Trap Lid 

(C) 

 

 Fits securely over the 
Bottom Trap and TPE Seal. 

 Prevents odour from 
escaping  

 

 
Material – ABS Plastic 

 
Code – HT/TTL 

 

 

Bottom Trap & 
TPE Seal 

(B) 
 

 

 Component forms the base 
of the 55mm deep water 
trap 

 Sits firmly in Base(A) 

 Trap allows for securing and 
retrieving flushed valuables 

 

 

 
Material – ABS Plastic 

Material – O ring – Nylon 
 

Code – HT/BT 
 

 
Base & EPDM Seal 

Universal Base 
(A) 

 

 

 Option – 75mm/50mm 
vertical outlet 

 Holding device for water 
trap and all other 
components 

 EPDM Seal assist with 
securing the base connector 
and acts as double odour 
seal 
 

 

 

 
 

Material – ABS Plastic 
Material – Nylon 

 
Code – HT/UBV 

 

 

 


